
PENDING APPROVAL

September 20, 2022
Minutes

p Michael Livingston,Chair
Vice Chair
(vacant)

e Jim Griggs p=present a=absent
e=excused

p Sarah Owens,
Secretary-Treasurer

p M. Bryant Baird

p Rebekah Engle

Members: Christy Riddell
Organizations: none
City, County and State Representatives: Officer Matthew Gill, City of Salem Police
Department;  Virginia Stapleton, City Council Ward 1;  Linda Nishioka, City Council Ward 2;
Guests: Roberta Cade (briefly)

The regular meeting of CANDO was called to order at 6:00 p.m., on Tuesday, September 20,
2022.  The meeting was conducted by Zoom video-conference.  The Chair and
Secretary-Treasurer were present.

The agenda and minutes of the August meeting were approved unanimously.

Officer Gill reported on the shift of focus, two months in, in community policing to wherever
violent crime and “livability” issues, not necessarily downtown, although he noted that, once
again, the central area had become a focus for his team.  He invited residents to contact
him with concerns at MGill@cityofsalem.net.

Councilor Stapleton reported her activities since the last meeting.

The board heard a presentation by Christy Riddell on the Rivers Condominiums Building
Mural project.

There being no further business before the board, the Chair adjourned the meeting at 6:53.
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